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Dear Members of the House Committee On Rules, 

 

I'm writing in strong opposition to HB 3166. This bill calls for a "unified primary," 

which appears to be a roundabout way of pushing ranked choice voting. Considering 

that voters shot down Measure 117 not six months ago, it feels highly inappropriate 

for our elected representatives to turn around and present HB 3166. How are we 

supposed to maintain election confidence if this is what we see from Salem? 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheyenne Love 


